ACTION: No Change ACCOUNTANCY-BOARE TF. OHFD P\

77 SouTH HIGH STREET, 18TH FLOOR
CoLumBus, OHIO 43215-6128

PHONE: 614,466.4135 FAX: 614.466.2628
ACC.OHIO.GOV

JOHN E. PATTERSON, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

August 19,2014

Paula Steele

Office of Lt. Governor Mary Taylor
77 S. High St. 30" Floor
Columbus, OH 43215

Dear Paula:

This memorandum is to confirm that the Accountancy Board of Ohio received CSI
recommendations from your office, and that this office intends to file Rule 4701-1 as a no
change rule, Thank you very much for your assistance.

Sincerely,

LS E L

Elisabeth Newell
Administrative Professional
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